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Comments: As a resident of the Roxborough community, member of the Roxborough Mitigation Committee,

Douglas County Wildfire Action Collaborative and Chairperson for the One Roxborough community group, I

highly support this project. Resiliency in our forested areas is critical to safer communities. Mitigation is a whole

of community effort. In our efforts at the community and county level, we recognize that our efforts are key in the

wildland interface area. However, we are one piece of the puzzle. We are extremely supportive of the efforts of

the USFS to use all the mitigation tools at their disposal to enhance the resiliency of our forests. The USFS has

been a terrific partner in these efforts, sharing freely information about potential upcoming projects, requesting

our feedback, and working collaboratively with us on both mitigation and response efforts. I look forward to

seeing this project's approval and the next steps in implementation.


